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Gender Affirming Care 

In line with the governor’s executive order protecting gender affirming care, Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) believes all Minnesotans have the right to be free from 
discrimination, including discrimination on the basis of gender identity and gender expression.  Blue 
Cross medical policy is reviewed and updated annually and outlines criteria for gender affirming care 
informed by the most recent research available.  
 
For more information about coverage of gender affirming care, see the Blue Cross 
website.  https://www.bluecrossmn.com/members/member-resources/coverage/gender-care-and-
coverage-overview   
 
Providers and patients with questions are welcome to reach out to our Gender Services Consultant 
Toll-free: (866) 694-9361 
Local: (651) 662-8511 
Email gender.services@bluecrossmn.com 
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